
 
 

INDUSTRIAL FIELD TRIP TO CATERPILLAR & RAJIV GANDHI MEMORIAL 
 

On 28th December and 29th December 2022 class XI students went on an industrial 

field trip to Caterpillar and Rajiv Gandhi Memorial. On 28th December a total of 48 students 

along with teachers, non-teaching staff and parent volunteers were assigned to lead the trip. 

Similarly on 29th December a total of 50 students along with teachers, non-teaching staff  

and parent volunteers were involved to lead the trip.  

 

 On both days, the trip started from school around 6.30 am. The teams reached the 

Caterpillar industry at around 9.40 am with breakfast in between. The Caterpillar team 

welcomed us and explained their procedures about the company’s security protocols.  After 

the security check, the Caterpillar team explained the history of the company with a 

PowerPoint presentation. They also showed videos narrating about aims and goals of the 

company. The students have gained knowledge of how the company manufactures heavy 

machinery vehicles. The team conducted a quiz by dividing into 6 teams in each batch, 

giving the students a piece of thorough information about their machinery vehicles. 

 

After the quiz, the students visited the factory in 3 batches. Games were also been 

conducted that helped the students to learn about the division of work. They taught about 

PQVC (People, Quality, Velocity, Cost) which helps them monitor the manufacturing process 

in a systematic way.  

 

After lunch, students, teachers and parents enthusiastically participated in a feedback 

session. The students were overwhelmed by the knowledge gained from this field trip. A 

group photo was taken, and with the fullest satisfaction, the team resumed the journey to 

visit the Rajiv Gandhi memorial. 

 

The teams reached the memorial at 4.40 pm.  After a security check, the team entered the 

memorial. At the centre of the memorial, at the blast site, was his portrait surrounded by 7 

pillars. The team also looked into a stone sculpture depicting India's progress, the team 

almost an hour at the memorial. The team left around 5.40 pm and arrived back at school 

after 3 hours of journey. It was a memorable and unforgettable day. The teams 

wholeheartedly thank our school management for providing us with this opportunity. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 


